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15th December 2017


Melanie Rayner

Chair Barton Christmas Lights Committee

10 Arnold Close
Barton-le-Clay

Bedford

MK45 4PD


CC: Janette Murphy

Dear Melanie,
Re:  Barton Christmas Lights
The Parish Council would like to congratulate you and the committee on the fantastic first Christmas Lights Switch on event in the village. It has been recognised that the events success has been achieved through your hard work, and the Council members wish to pass on their thanks for a job very well done.
The Council is keen to support the project, but would like further clarification on how the committee intends to organise the event in future years, before making a decision on your request for possible future funding.
The Parish Council cordially invites you or a representative to attend the next Parish Council meeting on Monday 8th January 2018, at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.

Yours sincerely,
Ann Merryweather
Clerk to the Council
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